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PRESS RELEASE 

October 17, 2012 

 

The Grand Opening of the Audio and Speech Therapy Center at the Society of the Care of 

the Handicapped in Gaza Strip Funded by the Japanese Government 

 

Today on October 17, 2012, a ceremony was held upon the completion of equipping 

the Audio and Speech Center at the Society for the Care of the Handicapped (SCGH). This 

project was funded by the Government of Japan in November 2011, through its Grant 

Assistance for Grass-roots Human Security Projects (GGP). 

With the fund of USD 112,295, the Society procured the most updated devices and tools for 

auditory and speech therapy in the “hearing and speech center” of the SCGH. These devices will 

improve early detection of hearing problems especially in newborns and it will also enable 

SCHG to provide better diagnostic and therapeutic care for hearing- and speech-impaired people 

in Gaza. 

Since the inception of Japan’s Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security 

Projects in 1993 in Palestine, Japan has provided funding assistance to more than 320 projects 

with a total value of approximately 23 million dollars, which is a part of Japan’s total assistance 

to the Palestinians amounting about $ 1.3 billion in all over West Bank and Gaza Strip.  

Mr. Matsuura in his message to the attendees said “if we can save hundreds and 

thousands of children from loss of hearing and speech by early detection and therapy with the 

provided equipment, we must be very proud of our contribution as those children may grow up 

to bring something worthwhile to this society.” 
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